M.B.A José Antonio Flores
Calle 23 No. 125, Coyoacán, Ciudad de México
55 596 86 07 | ja.flores@unc.edu
June 15, 2019
MScs HRM Mary Ann Johnson
Head of Admissions
University of Northampton
25 Queens’s Road
5QZ 3WEL, Northampton, England UK

Dear Mrs. Johnson,
I would like to extend my  most sincere recommendation to Mr. Antonio Sánchez Sánchez, whom I have had the pleasure to teach the past 3 years at the Mexican Institute of Business, developing a wonderful teacher – student relationship.
As director of the B.A. in Business Management I am in charge of teaching several courses of the program. This has given me the chance of knowing all the students in the program in more details. In case of Mr. Sánchez, I can say that during the first 2 years of the 4.5 program, he was quiet and reserved, however the past 2 years he has turned into one of the best students.
Some courses where he has exceled at are Economics, International Business, E-Commerce and Business Technologies, Project Valuation, among others. He especially stood out in Economics and E-Commerce and BT, where he and his teammates won prizes for “Best Essay on Economic and Political Platform for Developing Countries” and “Highest Business Revenue” on the annual E-Commerce simulation.
I strongly recommend Mr. Sánchez for your M.B.A program, as I am certain that with his actions and his vision for business will result in a potential Entrepreneur. I am sure he will enrich your program and give University of Northampton a higher profile in the future.
Sincerely,

M.B.A José Antonio Flores
Director of B.A. in Business Management
55 596 86 07 | ja.flores@unc.edu
[bookmark: _GoBack]
